
From: Mark Hearne <peterchurchclerk@gmail.com>  
Sent: 14 December 2022 14:58 
To: Morgan, Elsie <Elsie.Morgan@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Planning Consultation 223199 
 
Hi Elsie  
 
Peterchurch Parish Council considered Planning Re-Consultation 223199 when they met on 
the 12th December 2022. Councillors noted the applicant's decision to drop the holiday pods 
but considered that this did not materially change the substance of the proposals. For this 
reason, the Parish Council have asked me to reiterate their previous objections which they 
consider remain valid. 
 
Regards 
 
Mark 
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